Public Works warns of learnership, internship scam on social media platforms

THE Department of Public Works has warned
the public to refrain from recruitment scams 11-
viting voung people to apply for learnership and
Internship programmes on various channels
and plattorms, including social media.
According to a statement released, the scam 1s

targeting school-leavers from Grade 11, who are
on the lookout for employment opportunities.
“The department would like to notity the pub-
lic that there are currently no internship nor
learnership programmes being advertised in the
department. The department has advertised 1n-

ternship programmes through the department
website and Facebook page and those vacancies
closed on March 23, this vear,” the statement
read.

The department also urged the public to exer-
cise with caution and take additional measures

about the authenticity of vacancies before sub-

mitting applications for possible employmernt.
“We would like to apologise to the public for

the false 1implication this has caused for the de-

partment,” the statement concluded.
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